
 

 

SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group  

 Minutes of the January 5th 2024 Virtual BOD Meeting 

Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter John Waller and Kaye Raul 

Other Board Members Present:  Jim Buenrostro and Peter Stonehewer 

Secretary Ralph Sutter called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm.   

The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 11/03/2023 were approved as submitted. 

Training Officer Alan Raul proposed that the BOD extend last year’s policy of granting all current SLO  

Bytes members another dues-free year. Cost reductions gained by meeting via Zoom rather than in  

person significantly reduce expenses and make this possible.  The BOD approved Alan’s 

recommendation. 

Treasurer Kaye Raul projected that the club could operate for at least two additional years without 

collecting annual dues.  She is awaiting the on-line availability of state and federal tax forms to file the 

required financial documentation. 

Alan reported that he had created a new web site for the San Luis Obispo Linux Users Group at 

https://slolug.mailchimpsites.com/  

He also furnished SLOLUG and SLO Bytes attendance numbers for 2023 

The meeting ended at 6:50 pm 

Ralph Sutter 
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